
 

 

Bulletin Notice: Christmas Appeal 

In conjunction with Catholic Charities Committee and as approved by Archbishop Patrick O'Regan, it 
has been decided that the leaving collection at Christmas Masses will go towards Catholic Charities 
this year.  We kindly request that you communicate this important information to your parishioners. 

Catholic Charities provides much-needed funds to a range of Catholic welfare agencies including the 
Hutt St Centre, Centacare Catholic Family Services, Aboriginal Catholic Ministry, Our Lady of La Vang 
and St Patrick’s special schools. These agencies play a significant role in bringing hope to people in 
need here in South Australia. Your donations, regardless of their size, will make a profound difference in 
the lives of those who rely on the support of Catholic Charities. 

Please see below commentator’s notes you may find useful.  

 

 


